



February 6, 2018

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

**Dear Council Members:** 

This is to notify you that I am moving Mr. Wayne Clark from his position as the Alternate Member of the West Allis Administrative Appeals Review Board to become the Citizen Member of the Board. Mr. Clark's two-year term will expire on June 30, 2020.

Your confirmation of this realignment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,

Mayor

DD:jfw

MYR\CMTES\CLARK.AARB.Realign

an Teime